
 

Youth Rising Up (YRU) development program is committed to creating an array of platforms to educate the community, 
inform policy, and incite people to action.  

 
To Whom This May Concern,  

     This letter is provided in support of the implementation of a substitute ordinance 

which will help eliminate the barriers of employment. If this were to be implemented it 

will strengthen the economic vitality in Milwaukee. The list of support services that are 

listed in this ordinance all have been giant hurdles for employment for a long time.   

     This resolution Will help to provide a well-coordinated, overall support system to 

help individuals find a job, serve as training, counseling, basic needs assistance, as well 

as continued support in the workplace and at home.   By Creating job counselors, case 

workers, employment advisors, and coaches/mentors.  Everyone should have the 

opportunity to become productive members of society.   We believe it will also help 

eliminate homeless, and reduce the incarceration rate, and help stabilize families.Us at 

YRU truly do believe this ordinance is something Milwaukee has been waiting on for a 

long time. It is a joy to have the opportunity to support something as great as this. We 

are confident this will help people to reach their full potential.   

 

Sincerely,  

Board members of YRUDP 

 

 


